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______________________________________________________________________________ Enclosed is a
recent article from Institutional Investor magazine that you might find of interest on the UK
proposal to consolidate financial regulation in a single regulatory authority. Paul Elmlinger
Chairman - International Committee Attachment (in .pdf format)
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